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Annual Review of Insolvency Law 
Conference
 

Christopher Yung was invited to share his expertise at the 22nd

Annual Review of Insolvency Law Conference. Chris was a 
panelist on the session, Creating a Baseline: The Role of 
Stalking Horse Bids and Break Fees in Asset Maximization. 
The session examined how stalking horse bids in CCAA 
proceedings can create stability and set a baseline for 
competitive bids, while also exploring the complex role of break 
fees. Christopher discussed the impact of break fees on 
maximizing debtor assets, comparing Canadian and U.S. 
perspectives on fee standards and the unique challenges 
presented by credit bids.

Continue reading: https://cairp.ca/professional-
development/annual-review-of-insolvency-law
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